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From the Principal this week: 

• Tennis  

• University visit  

• Reading winners  

• Year 6 residential visit  

• Families in partnership  

• Hot weather  

• Forest school  

• Key dates  



Tennis  

 



 



 



 



 

Ks 2 have had a fantastic week of Tennis with our Mini Wimbledon competitions taking place this week. 

They showed great determination and perseverance during their tennis Matches!   



University Visit 

 

Our Tech team recently enjoyed a fantastic visit to Northampton University, where they had the 

opportunity to explore the campus and learn all about the learning on offer for further education.  The 

children had an amazing time and were excited to think about what the future holds for them! 

Reading winners 

 

Congratulations to our reading winners of the term! We hope that you enjoy your new books and 

continue to reading superstars!!! 



Year 6 residential visit  

 



 



 



 



 

Our Year 6 children had the most amazing time on their residential trip, the weather came out for them 

and they had a week of high rope, abseiling, rafting, orienteering, lazer tag, silent discos and much more! 

A huge thank you to our amazing staff team, for giving their time, it would not be possible to do this 

without them.  

I think the children have just about recovered and caught up on sleep as we head into their last few 

weeks here at Parklands! 

Families in partnership meeting 

Thank you to all of our wonderful parents who joined out recent families in Partnership meeting, with 

myself and Mr Watson, our CEO. During the meeting we discussed plans for the future of Ed tech and 

how they will look across the Trust and our schools, as well as discussing Trips and an exciting playground 

project coming this summer! Our next meeting will take place in October and hope that you will be able 

to join for further updates as well as a chance to talk with myself and Mr Watson. 



Hot Weather  

 

Please remember to send your child to school with a named drinks bottle, sun cream and a hat during 

this warmer weather. On particularly hot days the children will have shorter periods of time outside and 

reduced PE time to avoid any heat related illness, but please to ensure they have these items daily, to 

allow them to be outside for safe amounts of time.  

Forest school  

We are looking to put together a working group of people who would be willing to come in and help to 

maintain our forest school once a term, we currently have people very generously giving their time to 

repair and maintain and would love to set up a working party to ensure our beautiful forest school can 

be used to it's fullest potential! If this is something you have an interest in, please do get in touch with 

the school office.  

Key dates  

 

Tuesday 2nd July - Year 4 Brass band performance to parents  

Wednesday 3rd July - KS 1 sports day - AM  

Thursday 4th July -KS2 sports day AM  

Friday 5th July - KS1 and YEAR 4 Friday readers 

Monday 8th July - Year 3 Viking day  



Thursday 11th July - Transition afternoon, children meeting new class teachers 

Friday 12th July - Whole school Friday readers 

Monday 15th July - Year 6 Trust Olympics  

Tuesday 16th July - IRock concert  

Thursday 18th July - Year 6 Prom  

Friday 19th July - Year 6 leavers assembly  
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